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Hello KRP Supporters!

  

We've got some good news.  After meeting with DHHL, all events are moving forward, and
we're on even ground as far as what we need to do in order to hold the next events.  We have
gone ahead and planned the next dates for November, so spread the word:  

  

HulaCross - Saturday, Nov 13th

  

SCCA RallyCross - Saturday, Nov 20th

  

Sand Drags - Saturday, Nov 27th (Thanksgiving weekend)

  

Please mark your calendars, and help spread the word.  More event flyers will be posted soon,
as well as updates for each of the specific events on the Calendar.  And remember, this is the
OFFICIAL place to get your information for Kalaeloa Raceway Park!  If you have a question,
come here or contact Michael Kitchens @ 782-7432 for further information!

  

Mahalo!

  

Michael Kitchens
Volunteer Public Relations 
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